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BROADCASTING COMPANY, inc. 
LIBERTY BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

P. O BOX 610 PITTSBURG, KANSAS 

Thad M. Sandstrom 
General Manager 4 April 1952 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
Route #2 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will acknowledge and thank you for your 
reception report of March 27 covering our early 
morning broadcast of the KU vs S. John basket- 
ball game. 

We are glad to know that under reasonable 
less -competitive broadcasting -receiving conditions 
our signal gets out so well, and that you could 
report good program quality. Thanks for the 
compliment on the quality. 

We are using a General Electric B'1 -20A trans- 
mitter and a vertical tower radiator, aril of which 
are located about two miles outside Pittsburg in 
southeast Kansas, four miles from the Missouri 
state line, and about 25 miles north of Oklahoma. 

Your receiving location is doubtlessly respon- 
sible in part for your excellent report. I note 
your receiver and antenna are seemingly given a 
good break by being in what seems to be relatively 
noise -free area. Yours seems to be a good receiving setup. 

Thanks again for your report. I wish you lots 
of DX reception. 

Sincerely, 

KSEK12BROADCASTING C C1MP..NY, I tüC . 

R. A. Brasch, chief engineer 

KSEK RINGS THE BELL WITH LIBERTY! 


